
November 12, 2020 

A. Adams,
Deputy Clerk and Acting Director of Clerk's,
Corporate Services
Regional Municipality of Peel
via e-mail: regional.clerk@peelregion.ca

K. Lockyer,
Regional Clerk and Interim Commissioner
of Corporate Services
Regional Municipality of Peel
via e-mail: kathryn.lockyer@peelregion.ca

Re: Special Meeting – Brampton City Council – November 11, 2020 
Purpose – to provide an update on the latest developments regarding the 
COVID-19 pandemic as it affects the City of Brampton. 

The Council of The Corporation of the City of Brampton unanimously passed the 
following resolution at its Special Meeting of November 11, 2020: 

1. That the following delegations to the Special Council Meeting of November 11,
2020, be received:

1. Dr. Lawrence Loh, Peel Medical Officer of Health, and
2. Dr. Naveed Mohammad, William Osler Health System.

2. That Brampton City Council support and endorse the “Enhanced Public Health
Measures in Peel Region” issued under Ontario Regulation 263/20, dated
November 8, 2020, by Dr. Lawrence Loh, Region of Peel Medical Officer of
Health; and,

3. That staff ensure a comprehensive campaign is conducted asking Brampton
residents not to gather for Diwali and Bandi Chhor Divas this weekend, or any
other celebrations in the future as may be identified, due to COVID-19, as
directed by the enhanced public health measures issued by the Peel Medical
Officer of Health.

Peter Fay 
City Clerk, City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905.874.2172  
e-mail: peter.fay@brampton.ca

(CL–4.1) 
cc: via e-mail: 

Mayor Brown and Members of Council 
D. Barrick, Chief Administrative Officer
Dr. L. Loh, Peel Medical Officer of Health
Dr. N. Mohammad, William Osler Health System

November 12, 2020
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